Office for Attracting Strategic Enterprises of The Government of the HKSAR Vice President Mr. Benjamin Wong visited the Company



On 1 March 2023, Mr. Benjamin Wong, Vice President of the Office for Attracting Strategic Enterprises (Advanced Manufacturing and New Energy Technology) of the Government of the Hong Kong

Special Administrative Region, and Ms. Emily Choi, Senior Manager, visited the Company. Mr. Fu Zhigang, Co-CEO of the Company, attended the meeting.

At the meeting, Mr. Fu introduced the development history, competitive advantages and business development ideas of the Company. Mr. Fu also shared his ideas on the implementation and development of new energy technologies, including hydrogen energy, in Hong Kong, and provided project suggestions to Mr. Wong.

Mr. Wong thanked Mr. Fu for his valuable advice, and introduced the background and objectives of introducing the Office, hoping to provide assistance to our company in investment, R&D in the field of new energy technology in Hong Kong.

Finally, Mr. Fu said that our company will make our best endeavours to help the development of Hong Kong and contribute to Hong Kong's carbon neutrality.